



FRANK ARDEN WLT Bursary and the WLT Professional Forum

The Frank Arden Scholarship Trust is awarded to a Nuffield Scholar to undertake a Windsor Leadership Trust programme to further their development. Nick Green chair of the Trust currently sits on the selection panel and this year the award was offered to Rob Burtonshaw, Rob is a Nuffield Scholar and chose 'Land drainage and its role in Farming's future' as his topic. As part of the scholarship, he travelled across North America and Europe, meeting as many people involved in land drainage as possible, this included: fellow contractors, Farmers, Machinery Manufacturers, Civil Servants and Academics.



Rob will now have access to the WLT Professional Forum, a group of individuals who offer ongoing peer to peer support, hold face to face events and have a vested interest in the world of agriculture. Their meeting, held at The Farmers Club in June was focused around issues within the industry including the careers and skills gap.